
NGARENANYUKI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Ngarenanyuki Secondary School was established in 1986 and is located in the Northern 

District of the Diocese of Meru. The school consists of Forms 1-4, has a total of 144 

students, with some boarding and some non-boarding. Mr. Edward Nassary is Headmaster.                                                     

       

 

 

NGARENANYUKI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Ngarenanyuki campus has several strong features. For example, they have 3 distinct 

laboratories for biology, chemistry, and physics. Their school farm includes 7 cows, 3 bulls, 

and 2 calves. They also have hydroelectric power, some solar panels, and a generator for when 

the electricity is cut off. They do struggle with having the funds to keep the above in good 

working order. 

    

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

      New dining hall under construction 



NGARENANYUKI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Ngarenanyuki offers its students the full academic curriculum required of secondary schools, 

as well as a pre-form 1 class to help prepare potential incoming students. Additionally, they 

have a fish project, farm projects, and sports and games—all of which ensure good health and 

happy students.  

                                        

 

 

NGARENANYUKI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Ngarenanyuki’s top three needs at this time are: 

1. Student Scholarships  
2. Up-to-date Computers  
3. Teacher Salaries 

 

      
 



NGARENANYUKI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

The Diocese of Meru schools are showing continuous improvement in both facilities and 

student achievement, but still need support for: 

•  Improvements to aging buildings including solar and hydro power sources 

• Instructional materials in all subject areas especially in science and computers 

• Student scholarships 

To DONATE NOW, please send a check made out to “Greater Milwaukee Synod”, in the Note 

blank – Meru Education Fund and send to: 

Greater Milwaukee Synod, PO Box 341695, Milwaukee, WI 53234 

(We are working on a Direct DONATE button!) 

 


